Immigration Advisement: available at The Service
Hub at all campuses
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From Jan. 9 to Jan. 20, an immigration specialist will be available Monday through Friday in
The Service Hub at King, Markham, Newnham and Seneca@York campuses from 8 a.m. to 5
p.m.

You will have the opportunity to ask questions related to the temporary resident documents
that are required to study at Seneca including, but not limited to: study permits, visas, work
permits and/or Post-Graduation Work Permit (PGWP) eligibility.

Weekly virtual sessions will resume on Tuesday, Jan. 24.
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